
From: DEMEKE, Temesgen Atsedu [mailto:demeket@who.int]  
Sent: Monday, May 24, 2021 8:54 PM 
To: Sabeela Pasha 
Cc: PARVEEN, Khalida; 'Naila Nizam'; KASI, Arbab Niamat Ullah; BUGTI, Muhammad Anwar; PERCL, 
Matthias; YALAHOW, Ibrahim 
Subject: RE: [EXT] Balochistan Advertisement for redundant staff  
 
Thank you Sabeela. Yes, as discussed previously redundant UCPOs are our targets to re-consider them in 
vacant positions. Thank you again for sharing this important message.  
 
With Kind Regards 

Temesgen A Demeke 
Team Leader Balochistan 

Polio Eradication initiative - WHO Pakistan 
Serena Bazaar, Quetta 

Email: demeke@who.int 
Phone: +923003400530 

 
 
 
 
From: Sabeela Pasha <sabeela@ctc.org.pk>  
Sent: Monday, May 24, 2021 6:06 PM 
To: DEMEKE, Temesgen Atsedu <demeket@who.int> 
Cc: PARVEEN, Khalida <parveenk@who.int>; 'Naila Nizam' <naila@ctc.org.pk>; KASI, Arbab Niamat Ullah 
<kasia@who.int>; BUGTI, Muhammad Anwar <bugtim@who.int> 
Subject: [EXT] Balochistan Advertisement for redundant staff  
 

Dear Sir, 
 
It is bring in to your kind knowledge that CTC has started the internal hiring activity 
(2nd Phase) on vacant positions of Balochistan . 
 
The attached advertisement has shared with all redundant staff(whose positions were 
abolished and did not adjusted yet) . 
 
All the redundant staff who is willing to apply can appear for the test  on the UCPO’s 
vacant positions which will be held on 27th May 2021(in 2 sessions).furtherore no 
external staff shall be entertained for the test . 
 
The email is being send to you for your kind information and kind remarks(if any) 
 
 

In case if you need any further assistance regarding the same, Please let us know. 
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Thanks and Regards 
Sabeela Pasha 
Regional coordinator(Balochistan) 
 


